
15th February 2024
Dear Parent / Carers,

On Thursday 28th March 2024, we are fortunate to have a Forensic Science Workshop visiting us
to carry out interactive investigations with the Year 6 pupils.

This will allow children to practise science skills such as observing, exploring and asking questions
and also links to our current history topic on crime and punishment.

Children will tape off the area in order to protect any evidence. Clues and evidence will be
identified, collected, interpreted and analysed. These include fingerprints, impressions and DNA.

This will support the children's learning across our Y6 science/history curriculum for the spring
term.

If you would like to find out more information about the Forensic Science workshop, please visit
their website: https://www.educationgroup.co.uk/workshops/forensic-science

The cost of the workshop is £5 per child. This workshop is to be paid and consent to be given by
Friday 22nd March 2024 on your Parentpay Account - if you have not already set this up, please
see Mrs Revill in the school office. Without consent, your child will be unable to attend.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher, or Mrs
Revill in the school office.

Yours Sincerely

Year 6 Teachers

https://www.educationgroup.co.uk/workshops/forensic-science

